Presented to:

LT.COBEY CROW

This certificate recognizes your work on the DEA/Seguin Police Department Operation
Sinner drug trafficking investigation. Your hard work and dedication during this more
than 2-year investigation led to the arrest of more than 50 suspects involved in
trafficking narcotics from Mexico into the Seguin area. We thank you for your
commitment to keeping the citizens of Seguin safe by removing a significant amount of
dangerous drugs and weapons from our community.
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